
 

 

 

 

August 23, 2021 

To whom it may concern 

 

Announcement of COVID-19 infection in our company 

 

Nissan Chemical Corporation (Head Office: Chuo-ku, Tokyo; President: YAGI Shinsuke; hereafter 

“the Company”) regrets to announce that two employees* (hereafter “the Employees”) are infected 

with COVID-19. The Employees are in charge of chemical manufacturing in the Chemicals Division 

at the Company’s Toyama Plant (Toyama City, Toyama). The public health center had identified 

seven employees as close contacts and keep them on hold at home, and the Company has 

monitored their health status. 

 

*One employee informed the Company on August 18th and one employee did on August 21st. 

 

Nissan Chemical, especially its COVID-19 response headquarters headed by CRO, will continue to 

take appropriate action based on government policies and others. 

 

The Employees’ work area (hereafter “the Area”) was disinfected thoroughly by a vendor on August 

20th. The other offices and plants than the Area are operating as normal with enhanced measures 

to prevent COVID-19.  

 

We will continue to work to prevent the spread of COVID-19 placing top priority on safety of our 

employees and business partners. We would appreciate the understanding of all those involved in 

this endeavor. 

 

Contact information for inquiries on the above  

Nissan Chemical Corporation  

Corporate Planning Department  

CSR & Public Relations Office  

 

 

 


